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We take all of your school shopping stress away!!

Dear Tamim Academy Families,

A+ School Supplies is pleased to partner with Tamim Academy to make shopping for your
children’s school supplies stress-free for the 2024 — 2025 school year. Our service is an
excellent option for saving money, supporting your school, and eliminating the stress of school
supply shopping. We offer high-quality supplies that match the list of supplies requested by your
children’s teachers at a savings rate for you.

We offer easy online ordering and FREE delivery straight to your child’s classroom at Tamim
Academy.

Online ordering is currently available!
Order by going to www.apssfl.com; under the heading, click “order now,” then

type in your school code, tamimboca (all lowercase)

The DEADLINE for ordering is
Wednesday, July 31 @ midnight!!!

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are always available, and
you will get top priority from one of the owners. You can reach us at aplusschoolsupplies@apssfl.com or
by phone at 954-592-4942.

Thank you so much, and we look forward to working with you, your administration, teachers,
and students for the 2024 - 2025 school year.

Amy and Fran
Owners
A+ School Supplies


http://www.apssfl.com/

